
Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee 

 
The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 02 July 
2024 concerning the Leisure Investment Programme. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate.  

 
Recommendation Agree?  Comment 

1) That the Council undertakes a thorough analysis of the 

Leys Leisure Centre sports hall usage during all opening 

times, paying particular attention to evening usage, to 

understand the impact that the proposal would have on 

user groups; actively engages with users regarding 

appropriate alternative provision; and ensures that 

appropriate mitigations are put in place to protect against 

disproportionate impacts of the Leys Leisure Centre 

sports hall proposals on active user groups. 

Yes Agreed, but with slightly amended wording: 
 
‘That the Council undertakes a thorough analysis of the 
Leys Leisure Centre sports hall usage during all opening 
times, paying particular attention to evening usage, to 
understand the impact that the proposal would have on 
user groups; actively engages with users regarding 
appropriate alternative provision; and ensures that 
appropriate mitigations are put in place where possible to 
try to protect against disproportionate impacts of the Leys 
Leisure Centre sports hall proposals on active user 
groups.’ 

2) That the Council publishes high-level information on the 

Leisure Investment Programme and progress on its 

delivery in a prominent place on the Council’s website in 

order to provide public reassurance and transparency. 

Yes Agreed 
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